

April 12, 2013

Mr. Brian Rogers 469 Parkway Drive Lexington, KY 40504

Dear Mr. Rogers,

I am writing to confirm a donation of property from Sayre School to Lexington Parks and Recreation that was discussed with you on our behalf by Shelley Ryan.

We will be donating 12 jumps and standards and 24 schooling standards (this gift does not include any jump cups). The projected value of this donation is \$4,000. We would like to receive recognition of this donation for tax purposes.

We understand that this equipment will become public property and hope that it can be of use to many in our community.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Stephen Manella Head of School

c: Shelley Ryan